
 

You are invited to attend the 
 

Richmond MLAs’ Community 
Forum On 

Electoral Reform 
 

Information and discussion concerning the upcoming Referendum 
on Electoral Reform 

 

July 11th, 2018 
 

Trinity Western University 
 

Richmond Campus 
 

5900 Minoru Boulevard, Room 305 
Registration 5:30 pm 

Event starts at 6:00 pm sharp. 
 

RSVP to Trevor.Merrell@leg.bc.ca no later than Tuesday, July 10th 
Space is limited. 

 
Limited parking is available on a first-come, first-served basis at TWU-R in the underground parking lot, 
accessible off of Firbridge Way. Please park in a "Visitors Only" stall (NOT "TWU Only" or "Community 

Centre") and pay at the parking meter near the entrance of the parking lot. Alternatively, TWU-R is a short 

walk from the Lansdowne station of the Canada Line. 
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